
I want to take this opportuni-

ty to wish all of room 212’s 

families a happy, prosperous, 

and healthy new year. I hope 

your break was relaxing and 

filled with memories to cher-

ish with family and friends.  

It’s time for students to tran-

sition back into their academ-

ic routines, and believe it or 

not, the end of the second 

marking period is here. We 

are wrapping up 2nd quarter!  

Additionally, it’s important 

for students to arrive to 

school on time every day. 

When they are on time, it 

allows them the opportunity 

to listen to school announce-

ments, get breakfast, and get 

their mind right for the day.  

Also, we will be taking the 

standardized MCAP assess-

ment in the next few months. 

We will be doing test prep to 

help prepare students for the 

test.  We have finished up i-

Ready testing. Looking at 

some scores, it is obvious 

that some students did not 

try their best on this assess-

ment. Please take time to 

have a discussion about the 

importance of taking these 

assessments seriously.  A 

parent report with scores will 

come home soon.  Please 

make sure that your child is 

bundled up when they come 

to school (gloves, hat, scarf, a 

thick coat, etc.). It has been 

really chilly lately and our 

heating system is unpredicta-

ble.  

Please remember to have 

your child practice his or her 

vocabulary words every 

week.  Helping your child un-

derstand the meaning of 

these unfamiliar words will 

help them comprehend text 

and increase known vocabu-

lary. Also review sight words 

weekly for practice.  If you 

need a copy of the sight 

words, let me know and I will 

provide them. Please try to 

practice them daily as a part 

of homework. Just a quick 3-5 

minute review will really help 

your child master these 

words. Knowing vocabulary 

and sight words will help your 

child become a stronger, 

more confident reader!  

 

 A uniform ( white or 

navy blue shirt and 

khaki bottoms) should 

be worn Mon– Thurs 

 Parents, Be sure and 

sign the planner daily 

 All projects are a huge 

part of grades 

 Breakfast begins at 

7:30 and class starts 

at 7:45. Students are 

late at 7:55 

 Homework is given 

Monday - Thursday. 

Due on Fridays 

 

What’s going on in class 
This month we will be 
working on : 

LANGUAGE ARTS:  

Asking and answering 
questions, character traits 
and feelings, main idea 
and key details, fact gath-
ering from nonfiction 
texts,  and rereading for 
comprehension.  

MATH:  

Division, SOLVE process,  
and review of addition and 
subtraction and multiplica-
tion 

SCIENCE:   

Animals and People  

 

WRITING: 

Opinion writing, writing to a 
text  

SOCIAL STUDIES: 

Longitude and latitude  

Welcome Back!!  2020 is here  

January Edition   

Dates To Remember: 

January 17 - Parent 

breakfast & Workshop 

January 17 - End of 2nd 

quarter 

January 20 -MLK Day 

school closed 

January 21 - PTO meet-

ing 

January 24- report card 

distribution  

 



Please make sure your child has supplies for daily use in class:   

 Pencils  

 Composition notebooks (5) if they have not been sent in yet 

 Glue sticks 

Thank you in advance!! 

F.L Templeton’s Mission and Vision 

Mission:  to accelerate the opportuni-

ties and outcomes for our children by 

demanding nothing but excellence 

from the students, the staff, and the 

community 

Vision:  accelerating the academic 

achievement of all students, in part-

nership with the entire community, to 

ensure that students have the atti-

tudes, skills and proficiencies to suc-

ceed in college and the 21st century 

global workforce.  

We’re on the web 

http://www.furmantempletonprepacademy.com/ 

Websites for learning at home: 

www.mathnook.com  

www.starfall.com 

www.abcya.com                                  

www.tumblebook.com 

www.storynory.com  

www.coolmath.com 

flt.c8sciences.com 

January’s Core Value: 

TOLERANCE 
 

 

 

Please speak with your child about what 

this means! 

January Birthdays  

Kyree ~ 9th  

   Mariah ~ 26th  

 CONGRATULATIONS  to our December student of the 

month : 

 

 

 

Kyree S.  
He does a wonderful job displaying the core value  HON-

ESTY in class. Keep up the good work!! 



January third grade newsletter 

 

What we’ve been doing 

Upcoming Events 

12-5-19 Holiday 

fest/PBIS  

12-

celcelcelcelebration? 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 

We are looking forward to a 

wonderful half of the school year! 

      

      AT Home Learning Tips: 

It is very important for students to 

practice their Math facts at home. 

Here are some ways students 

can practice. 

 Using flash cards 

 Creating a memory game 

with their math facts 

 Create a picture book using 

multiplication facts 

      HOMEWORK: 

Please continue to help your child 

with homework each night. Thank 

you for your support. 

What your child should be doing 

every night  

20 minutes of Reading 

Responding to Reading 

Practice Math facts 

Daily Math homework 

 

 

 

Birthdays: 

Charles 1/1/20 

Khaylan 1/9/20 

Riley 1/19/20 

Any concerns please 

contact Ms. Peterson 

(410) 396-0882 

 

Any 

Calendar of events 

PBIS- 1-9-20 

Martin Luther King Birthday 

1-20-20 (School closed) 

1-21-20 Schedule a 

parent/teacher conference 

Report Cards issued 

1-23-20 

International Day 1-24-20 

1-24-20 (Please Attend) 

 

 



Ms. Quashie”s 3RD Grade 

January newsletter  

REMINDERS 

Remember to earn the EAGLE 
BUCKS Eagle bucks are given 
weekly!  you must do the 
following things each day: 

  Wear a uniform (Mon-Thurs.) (1) 

 Have good Attendance (not late 

or absent) (1) 

 Complete homework daily (1) 

 Have blue or green behavior in 

class (2) & specials (1) 

 Participate in class (1) 

 Have agendas signed daily (1) 

EVERYONE IN 3rd GRADE CAN EARN 8 
BUCKS PER DAY TO USE AT THE SCHOOL 

STORE 

WHAT WE’RE LEARNING!! 

LANGUAGE ARTS 

Asking and answering questions, 
character traits and feelings, main idea 
and key details, fact gathering from 
nonfiction texts,  and rereading for 
comprehension 

  

 

 

  

 

  
MATH: Division, SOLVE process,  and 
review of addition and subtraction and 
multiplication 

 
 
SCIENCE:  Animals and People  

  

SOCIAL STUDIES: Longitude and 
latitude  

  

 

JANUARY CORE VALUE 

    TOLERANCE 

 Showing Respect For Others 
Who Are Different Than Me. 

 

 

CONGRATS 

December student of the month  

“LARRY A.” 

“ Honesty Is The Best 

Policy” 

 

 

 



F.L. Templeton’s Mission and Vision 

Mission:  to accelerate the opportunities and 

outcomes for our children by demanding 

nothing but excellence from the students, 

the staff, and the community 

Vision:  accelerating the academic 

achievement of all students, in partnership 

with the entire community, to ensure that 

students have the attitudes, skills and 

proficiencies to succeed in college and the 

21st century global workforce 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

January 17 - Parent breakfast & 
Workshop 

January 17 - End of 2nd quarter 

January 20 -MLK Day school closed 

January 21 - PTO meeting 

January 24- report card distribution  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANY CONCERNS 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns about your 

student, please schedule a 

conference with Ms. Quashie                                                                   

(410) 396-0882 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re on the web 

http://www.furmantempletonprepacademy.co
m/ 

Websites for learning at home: 

 

www.mathnook.com  

www.starfall.com 

www.abcya.com                                  

www.tumblebook.com 

www.storynory.com  

www.coolmath.com 

flt.c8sciences.com 

  

  

  

  

  

  



 

 


